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8th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
As many of you will know, the Leisure Centre is opening a new soft play area and we are incredibly luckily to have 
been given free access to this as an end of term treat for the children.  
 
 
We are able to use it from 9.15-10am on each of the following days:  
 
 

Monday 18th December Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 19th December  Year 3 and Year 4 

Wednesday 20th December Pre-School and EYFS  

Thursday 22nd December Year 5 and Year 6 

 
 
If you do not want your child to take part, please contact the office to let them know by 3.30pm on Friday 15th 
December.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Mrs L Hackett 
Headteacher 
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